Trinity Presbyterian Church
Congregational Meeting
November 8, 2020


Pastor Stephanie Sorge called the meeting to order with prayer at 11:08 a.m.  A quorum was present.

The purpose of this meeting was to elect four elders for the Class of 2023 and a youth representative for 2021.

Abby Striebig, Chair of the Nominating Committee, presented the following slate:  Mark Facknitz, Nancy Hopkins-Garriss, Rick Orem, and Patti Warner to serve as elders, Class of 2023, and Carolyn Hinshaw to serve as the 2021 youth representative.  Stephanie asked for any additional nominations from the floor.  There being none, Beverly Silver moved to close nominations and to elect the slate as presented.  Mary Knapp seconded the motion.  Motion approved unanimously.

Stephanie invited a motion from the floor for the Session to read and approve the minutes for this meeting.  John Henderson made the motion and Larry Barber seconded.  Motion approved unanimously.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There being no other business, Larry Barber moved to adjourn the meeting; John Henderson seconded.  Motion approved. Stephanie thanked the Nominating Committee – Abby Striebig, Sally Boucher, Becca Lowrance, Mary Lou McMillin, and Sherry Satin for its hard work and closed the meeting with prayer at 11:12 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, 


_______________________________                                ____________________________
Linda Bradley, Clerk of Session                                          Stephanie Sorge, Moderator









